Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Information Technology
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1. Who is responsible for Information Technology?
Answer:
Carl Skidmore – City Information Officer
What data storage vendor(s) and model do you currently use?

NetApp (FAS8040 & FAS8020)

What technology resellers do you work with? 

The Council does not work with one specific reseller.  It varies dependant to who submits and the outcome of the advertised procurements. This data is exempt from release as it is accessible elsewhere under section 21 of the FOI Act.  All of the Council’s contracts are published on our open data page here: https://data.leicester.gov.uk/explore/?sort=modified 
You can filter by department and years etc. The IT Services contracts for 2018, for example, can be found here: https://data.leicester.gov.uk/explore/embed/dataset/contracts-september-2018/table/?sort=department&refine.department=IT%20Services&refine.review_date=2019 
When was the installation date of above storage vendor(s)? (Month/year)

February 2016
When is your planned (or estimated) storage refresh date? (Month/year)

No later than January 2021

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

